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Alwin Holland School

10615 96th Street

Fort St. John, B.C. V1J 3R3

Phone: 250-785-6125 Fax: 250 785-6123

T. E. A. M. 
Together Everyone Achieves More

March 7, 2012

Dear Parents,

Thank you for all your patience in these unsettling times. Hopefully it will all be resolved shortly. We have been reassured that if there is to be further job action that parents will be given 48 hours notice.

Spring is around the corner and with that comes mud puddles. Please make sure your child has an extra set of clothes in his/her backpack so that we don’t have to phone home for a change of clothes.

The Dance Lady

The Dance Lady was scheduled to be here next week but that has been canceled because of a family emergency.  Hopefully we will reschedule it for later in the spring. Also that means the Family Dance is canceled.
Citizenship Ceremony

Will be at the school on March 15th.  Some of our students will be participating but there is limited space because there are 100 people becoming new Canadians.  Thank you to the PAC for hosting the reception.

PAC Luncheon

The PAC hosted a pizza lunch for all student helpers on Friday, March 2nd. It was greatly appreciated by the students. The PAC is hosting a staff appreciation luncheon on Thursday, March 15th. 

The PAC will be having a Hot Dog Day on March 22nd. 

Spring Break

Spring break starts on March 26th and we return to school on 
April 10th. If you are leaving early or returning late please let the school know.

Grade 4 Parent Surveys

The BC Ministry of Education, Parent Surveys have gone home to Grade 4 parents. Please take the time to complete this survey. You will find the website and the login number with the note sent home with your student. You are more than welcome to come by the school and complete the survey on our computers if you wish. 
Grade 4 FSA

The testing has been completed and the results will be sent home to individual parents this week.  All students did well on this assessment.

Sports News

A huge thank you to Troy Lang, Sandy Ross, Ryan Larmand, and Chandra Callison for coaching our Basketball Teams.  Our grade 6 boys won the District Tournament. 
Badminton will be starting shortly.
Science Fair

The Regional Science Fair has been rescheduled for April 17th. 

Planning for Next Year

If you are not returning to our school and have children in grades K-5 please fill in attached form and return it to the school. Also, if your child will be attending another school in the district, please register with that school as soon as possible to ensure there is space available. If your child is on variance to our school, please come into the office and complete the variance form. 
Spring Showers
Website
 Please remember to check out our website at www.holland.prn.bc.ca.  Find the mystery word, and send your child to the office with it for a prize. If you have any questions or concerns about anything relating to the school, please contact us at 785-6125.

Yours truly,

Pat Lang





Dave Burridge

Principal





Vice Principal

2012-13 School Year

My child will not be returning to Alwin Holland School because:

_____ will be attending another school within School District #60
_____ we are moving out of the District
